
 

  

Sycamore and Chestnut Classes

 

Curriculum Overview

In Year 6, we love taking inspiration from beautiful books to aid us in our 
writing. 
We are looking at Suffragette by David Roberts and writing a range of 
formal pieces. We will attempt formal letters, speeches, diary entries, 
balanced arguments, newspaper reports and even an essay question. 
Later on, we will be learning about tenses and recapping the grammar, 
punctuation and spelling learnt earlier in the year. 

Both of our class reader 
books, this term, are set in 

WW2 giving us the 
opportunity to make 

comparisons within a genre. 
We will read The Boy in the 

Striped Pyjamas by John 
Boyne and Goodnight Mister 
Tom by Michelle Magorian. 

We will develop our 
comprehension skills with 

particular focus on author 
writing style, language 

choices and themes. 

This term will be dedicated to 
recapping key areas of our Maths 
learning from earlier in the year. 
This is likely to include division, 
fractions, decimals and percentages.

This term will begin with our topic of Living Things and 
their Habitats. Within this, we will learn about 
classification (including the Linnaean System), 
characteristics and microorganisms.

As previously, this term, we will continue to follow the Come 
and See syllabus for RE. We will deepen our understanding of 

scripture and faith, with a particular focuses on witnesses 
within the Bible. In addition to this, we will spend some time 

exploring the Islamic faith. 



 

Sycamore and Chestnut Classes

 

Curriculum Overview

For the first half of this term, we will be studying a brand-new topic of Fight for the Right. Within this, we will explore 
the British Suffragette and American Civil Rights movements, as well as taking a look back through black British 
History. All of our learning will have a chronology focus, but we will also be completing a local history study into Emily 
Davison and her link to Epsom Downs. We will take inspiration from significant individuals and examine their impact on 
our world today. 

Our artist focus to begin with is William Morris and we 
will be using his work to create a range of prints. We will 
make a printing tile, before roll-printing using a range of 

mediums.

We will begin by learning about how to use different 
software to accomplish a range of goals. We will also 
revisit important areas of online safety, focusing on how to 
keep ourselves safe as we become increasingly independent.

As we near the end of the term, 
our focus will be on transition to 

secondary school. We will work 
through our Moving On topic, 

ensuring that we are fully 
prepared for all that September 

will bring.

During the warmer summer months, 
we will be spending as much time 
outside as possible for our PE 
lessons. The first half of the term 
will be focused on games before 
we later move on to athletics.


